






..... Thank you for the Jazz concert with yourself and 
Professor Hanafie Imam on 27th April.

     On behalf of the Brunei Music Society, I wish to 
congratulate you for the quality, originality and range of 
pieces.  I have to say that some of your cover versions 
were simply delightful.  The programme was a great mix 
of the familiar and the new.  The pitch and resonance of 
your voices were wonderful whilst  the deep but gentle 
contrapuntal sounds from the double bass were so 
rhythmic and alluring.   That my eight-year old son 
enjoyed the concert and recognised numbers such as 
Waltzing Matilda shows that age is no barrier to the 
appreciation of jazz.

     Please do come again!

     Kind Regards,

     Andrew Taylor (pictured left)
     Secretary
     Brunei Music Society


